
Watch out for some fun
activities in August!






Basketball Teams



Unicorn Volunteer Milestone
Celebration - Celebrating
20,000 meals assembled!






Scan the QR Code to visit
our Facebook page where

you can enjoy more
content! 
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A Look AheadHello family and friends!
     Wow! July was filled with many new adventures and experiences. Our
individuals took a charter bus over to Comic Con for an amazing time.
We saw our favorite superheroes, met some fun people, played games,
gathered for lunch, and just had a blast.  
     We also had the pleasure of having an Immersive Disney Animation
experience. Our individuals were able to enjoy their favorite Disney
movies come to life all over the room and sing along to their favorite
Disney songs.  
      The fun didn’t stop there. We also began a new adventure of going to
the gym with a personal trainer. Our individuals will be going twice a
month for an enjoyable workout. We will also have a personal trainer
come on-site once a month to lead a huge group exercise class and
nutritional courses. Movement is just so important and our individuals
want to keep up the momentum! They have started a new basketball
team and are working hard through their drills and practices. 
Way to go everyone! 

Sussel Carreon 
COO of Day Programming July Newsletter 

Contact Information for Sussel Carreon: 361-243-9954

So Much Fun!

Summer Fun, Fun, Fun 



Congratulations,
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What is Enhanced Job
Placement?

Follow us on FB!

     Enhanced Job Placement is one of
the many services offered by the
Texas Workforce Commission, TWC.
An individual with this service will
receive hands-on instruction and
assistance with obtaining employment,
and comprehensive ongoing
assistance to learn new skills.

     Our Job Coaches network with
businesses all around San Antonio to
find the perfect fit for employment.   
 This service is great for individuals
who have recent prior work experience
and are ready to get back into the
workforce!

Spotlight!Spotlight!  

Ms. Romalia
Mosby,

on your new
employment at

Burlington!



Ms. Romalia is
now a

Receiving
Associate.

Shout out to
Mrs. Bea,
Supported

Employment
Specialist, for
assisting Ms.
Romalia in an
Enhanced Job

Placement
Setting!



Read below to

find what
Enhanced Job
Placement is!

Romalia began services with The Supported
Employment Department in April. She had prior

work history and many skills. Romalia was
previously a pastry decorator at Nadler's Bakery.
Unfortunately, due to some unforeseen obstacles,

her tenure at the bakery was short. Romalia wanted
to find new employment so she worked with a Job
Coach. With her Coach's help, she successfully
landed a job at Burlington, where she will be in

charge of receiving shipments and merchandise.
Romalia will continue working with her Coach to

learn the skills she'll need to be a great employee.
All made possible through the Power of Three! 

More About Romalia:
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Hello from Mission Road!
     Wow! July was filled with many new adventures and
experiences. Our individuals took a charter bus over to Comic
Con for an amazing time. We saw our favorite superheroes, met
some fun people, played games, gathered for lunch, and just
had a blast. Did I mention we also had the chance to see an
amazing car show? It was complete with the Mystery Machine
and the Ghost Buster's vehicle! 
    We also had the pleasure of having an Immersive Disney
Animation experience. Our individuals were able to enjoy their
favorite Disney movies come to life all over the room and sing
along to their favorite songs. The experience included a light
show that was such a joy and the interactive bracelets our
group received made it even more magical. 
     As for all the fun on-site activities, we are really enjoying our
time on campus this summer. These hot days make you want to
jump into our pool and play in the splash pad. Catch us outside
every Friday this summer enjoying the water.
See you soon!  
     

Sussel Carreon 
COO of Day Programming

So Much Fun!

www.missionroadministries.org
Follow us on FB!

Summer Fun, Fun, Fun
Watch out for some fun

activities in August!





Swimming Days!



Personal Training at a gym! 



Fun Activites for all



Scan the QR Code to visit
our Facebook page where

you can enjoy more
information and pictures! 




A Look Ahead


